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VAN’S AIRCRAFT, INC.
14401 NE Keil Road, Aurora, Oregon, USA  97002
PHONE 503-678-6545 •  FAX 503-678-6560 •  www.vansaircraft.com •  info@vansaircraft.com

Service Letter:  May 18, 2006

Subject: C-1014 door handle spur gear

Affected Models:  RV-10 only

A number of C-1014 door handle spur gears were
shipped in RV-10 Finish Kits without the roll-pin
hole drilled in them (see diagram  and Drawing 45-
13 of your plans).

Please inspect your C-1014 spur gears to assure they have been drilled to accept the MS16562-
42 roll-pin.  If you find that the gears you received are not drilled, please return them to Van’s
Aircraft for replacement.

If you have questions regarding this letter, please contact Van’s Technical Support at:
503 678-6545 or….support@vansaircraft.com

We apologize for any inconvenience this has caused.
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